Membership 2023-2024 Book of Reports

Congratulations American Legion Auxiliary Department of Arizona members on working so hard
on membership for the year 2023-2024. Here are some highlights (all numbers reported here
are based on the membership report as of 05-23-2024, 30 days prior to Department
Convention):

e Our goal was to hit 15,736. We are at 15,160 which is 96.34% to goal. Thatis
AWESOME and thank you to each and every member for always working on
membership.

e There are 27/86 Units and one District that hit or exceeded the 100% mark by the
deadline. The Units meeting or exceeding the 100% mark will receive a ribbon.

e Nationally, Arizona is ranked #3! Florida and Alaska are ahead of Arizona but we are
right on the heels of Alaska so we may have the #2 spot at the National Convention if we
can get more membership processed 30 days prior to the National Convention. Keep on
sending in your membership!

e Arizona won both National challenges against New Mexico and Alaska. Both states will
be sending $25.00 to go to Madam President’s Special Project (PSP).

e Districts 11 and 12 had a challenge to see who would have the highest percentage of
membership by 12-07-2023. District 12 won and District 11 paid $50.00 to PSP.

e Unit 41 challenged Unit 65 to see who would have the highest percentage of
membership by 11-11-2023. Unit 41 won with 58.99% versus Unit 65 with 41.16% as of
the membership report dated 11-15-2023.

e We now have more Units than ever processing their own membership on ALA MIS! This
is great news and let’s keep that number growing.

This has been a very successful year for membership and | thank you from the bottom of my
heart as | know how hard you all work!

Thank you!

Stacey Mayberry
Vice President
Membership Chairman



